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Submission to the NDIS Supports consultation.

Dietitians Australia has responded to the NDIS Support Rules consultation. Dietitians Australia
urges the Department of Social Services (DSS) and the National Disability Insurance Agency

(NDIA) to adopt our 12 recommendations to:

e provide clarity in the NDIS Supports Rules, Lists and related processes
e ensure essential dietetic and nutrition supports are available and accessible to all NDIS

participants.

To read more, download our full submission.
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